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Friday 10th 

March 2023 

Our stars of the week: 

This week’s certificates were  
teacher’s own choice. 

 

 

 

Congratulations to all! 

 

 

The winning house this week was St George’s. 

Dates to remember 

 NEU strike days – the school will be 
closed on Wednesday 15th and Thursday 
16th March  

 Friday 17th March – Red Nose Day 

 Thursday 23rd March – St Philip’s Maths 
Day 

 Friday 31st March - Easter service led by 
Year 6 

Winners of the Golden tickets 

 
Year 3 assembly 

Thank you Year 3 for a very informative assembly 
all about continents! 

 

 

Y2 library visit 

Year 2 visited the library to learn all about 
suffragettes. They even met Manchester’s Lord 
Mayor! 
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Red Nose Day 

On Friday of next week, we will be wearing 
something red and bringing £1 to support Red 
Nose Day. 

In 2023, Red Nose Day will be hoping to make an 
even bigger difference to the most vulnerable 
people around the world. 

 

Family support 

Miss Valentine, our Family Support Lead in school 
would like parents and carers to know that she is 
available to support any family with any concerns 
that they may have.  

These include financial difficulties, Early Help 
meetings, parenting classes, language support and 
attendance. 

Please feel free to contact her either by email: 

c.valentine@st-philips.manchester.sch.uk or by 
phone 0161 226 2050. 

Foodbank request 

Father Azariah has visited school and asked if we 
can help. 

The food bank that provides for people in Hulme 
and the surrounding area is struggling. 

If you think you are able to help with the items 
listed below, please bring into school before 
Easter when he will collect the donations. 

 

Thank you. 

 

UHT milk                                  Long life fruit juice 

Soup                                         Pasta sauces 

Tinned tomatoes                   Tinned vegetables 

Tinned meat/fish                   Tinned fruit 

Tinned rice pudding              Cooking oil 

Jam/honey                              Savoury snacks 

Biscuits / chocolate               Toilet rolls/toiletries 

Plastic bags 

Vegetarian meals in a tin 

Small tea bags / coffee 
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